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Thank you, Mr. President. 


02.
Bangladesh welcomes the distinguished delegation of Iraq in the UPR. 

03.
It is encouraging that Iraq has adopted various national strategies, plans and programmes for 2018–2022 premised on sustainable development and social services. We particularly welcome the Second Poverty Reduction Strategy, 2018–2022 aiming at decreasing poverty by 25% with a focus on income, education, health, housing and social protection sector. 
04. 
We commend the recent legislative and institutional reforms made by the Government of Iraq, including setting up a separate Human Rights Division. We take note of the issuance of some laws in line with the international human rights instruments, including Anti-Human Trafficking Act, Persons with Disabilities and Special Needs Act, and Drugs and Psychotropic Substances Act.
Mr. President,

05.
Bangladesh recommends Iraq to:

i. Make additional efforts to increase the representation of women in public and political life.
ii. Continue efforts to ensure the sustainable and effective management of water resources, and promote new, economical and sustainable irrigation technologies.
06.
We wish Iraq a successful review. Thank you.
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